
Internationalization Workshops for NIA Educational Institutions  

A series of internationalization workshops are being conducted at MCET as part of the professional 

development activities for staff and faculty. The first workshop was held in December 2011. The second 

session was held on March 24, 2012. Dr. Ibrahim Alladin  led the session and presented several tools and 

strategies that could be used to internationalize the classroom. Dr. Brahadeeswaran  worked with MCET 

staff to develop a long-term plan for international education. MCET is a growing leader in the field of 

international education and this trend is likely to continue. The next session is planned for September 

2012. 

 

 

 


